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March 3, 2016

Via Fed Ex
Ms. Debra A. Howland, Executive Director
Public Utilities Commission
21 South Fruit Street
Suite 10
Concord, New Hampshire 03301-2429

Re: DM 15-496, Nordic Energy Services, LLC
Competitive Electric Power Supplier Application

Dear Ms. Howland:

Please be advised that I represent Nordic Energy Services, LLC. They are in receipt of the
letter dated January 25,2016, from David Goyette. Please accept this as their response thereto. The
letter indicates one deficiency, claiming that the customer contracts did not include early termination
fee language. The contracts include early termination language (see the Indemnification, Limitation
ofLiability and Performance section of the contract and the defined term “Early Termination Fee”),
and we have further revised the contract to state a flat early termination fee for residential customers.
We trust that this addresses your concerns, but if you have other questions please contact the

undersigned or local counsel Peter Brown. I’ve attached a public, redacted version of all contracts
and also enclose a confidential version in a sealed envelope labeled “Protected from Disclosure:
Competitively and Commercially Sensitive Information.”

Nordic also received a few other requests from staff, to which we will respond. First, staff
requested that Nordic withdraw its request for confidential treatment of Attachment D, Consumer
Complaints. Nordic is willing to withdraw that request and attaches hereto a revised public version
of Attachment D that is not redacted.

Second, staff requested that Nordic shorten the contract. The attached contract is several
pages shorter than the one originally submitted. A confidential version is enclosed in the sealed
envelope, and a public redacted version is attached.
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Finally, staff requested that Nordic waive its request for confidential treatment of the
contract. At this time Nordic is not willing to withdraw that request.

If you require anything else from Nordic in order to process the application, please contact
the undersigned or local counsel, Peter Brown at Preti Flaherty.

Very truly yours,

GOEHL, SCHUERING, CASSENS & BIER

CL~
By: Christopher D. Schuering

CDS:jns
Enclosures

Cc: Dave Wiesner, NH PUC, via email without attachments
Peter W. Brown, Preti Flaherty
Jim Deering, Nordic Energy Services, LLC
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